











































































































MINUTES OF THE COBAR YOUTH COUNCIL
MEETING HELD IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS ON
MONDAY 25 MARCH 2019 COMMENCING AT 4:31PM

PRESENT: Narelle Kriz, Julie Payne, Kelly Archer, Chloe Polack, Matt Botten, Konnah Sime,
Katie Archer, Andrew Roberts and Brytt Moore.

APOLOGIES: Angela Shepherd, Mia Garbutt, Chloe Seng and Jordy Brilley.

MINUTES FROM THE PREVIOUS MEETING

MOTION: That the Minutes of the Meeting held on Monday, 18 February 2019 be accepted as true
and correct record of that Meeting.
Chloe Polack / Matt Botten CARRIED

BUSINESS ARISING FROM MINUTES

- Nil

GENERAT BUSINESS

- Brytt brought forms for the Grey Mardi Gras parade. Commifttee members can choose to
walk, skate or rollerblade in the parade.

- Country to Canberra has not made any progress since the last meeting,

- Town and Country chess tournament has not made any progress since the last meeting,

- Posters are to be made for the activities being run for Youth Week.

- Quotes for activities:

- Laser tag was $500, including freight,
- Archery tag was $2,000.

- Ideas for places to set up laser tag were: the Youthie stadium or Cobar High School. Boxes
and obstacles are needed.

- Laser tag was discussed as to moving it to Monday, and possibly doing a fundraiser for the
Christchurch shooting, donations at $5.

- Movie choices to be discussed. Possible different sessions for different age groups, or two
for everyone.

- Advertising for the photography competition needs to be sorted. Haven’t heard back about
using window displays for the entries.

- The CYC discussed a Gig on the Grass on Saturday 13, April. Possibly doing a food stall,
elastics, jacks, or hopscotch.

- Skate Night was decided to be on Sunday night, with a BBQ provided by the CYC.

- The shirt samples are coming for the CYC.

CORRESPONDENCE

- Nil

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting for the Cobar Youth Council will be held on Monday, 297 of April 2019 at
4:30pm in the Youthie.

THERE BEING NO FURTHER BUSINESS THE MEETING CLOSED AT 5.15PM ]
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MINUTES OF THE COBAR YOUTH COUNCIL
MEETING HELD IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS ON
MONDAY, 27 MAY 2019 COMMENCING AT 4:19PM

PRESENT: Narelle Kriz, Kelly Archer, Chloe Polack and Angela Shepherd.

APOLOGIES: Matt Botten and Andrew Roberts.

MINUTES FROM THE PREVIOUS MEETING

MOTION: That the Minutes of the Meeting held on Monday, 25 March 2019 be accepted as true
and correct record of that Meeting.

Minutes weren’t received. They will be passed at the next meeting.

BUSINESS ARISING FROM MINUTES

e Youth Week:

- Laser tag was good. It was hard to set up though. It was discussed that if it was to be
done again, maybe running it for a week and charging a bit more.

- Movie Night raised $200-250 for Christchurch and ran smoothly.

- Photo competition didn’t get any attention. Needed to promote it and set it up more.

- Skate Night ran excellently. There were many people who showed up and it was an easy
activity to run for the CYC. Suggestions were made, as to having more prizes included,
or combining it with another disco.

= The CYC committee participated in the Grey Mardi Gras parade.

GENERAL BUSINESS

- Narelle received a phone call from the PCYC and discussed about starting Blue Light discos
back up, looked at doing them more frequently.

- Narelle got an email regarding the dates of next year’s Youth Week and she stated that they
clashed with another event, along with them not being in the next school holidays.

- Next Grey Mardi Gras Festival - CYC discussed running a food stall.

- Next event idea - Colour disco, so the CYC can use the excess colours that were left from
the colour run.

CORRESPONDENCE

- Nil

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting for the Cobar Youth Council will be held on Monday, 17 June 2019 at 4:30pm in
the Youthie.

THERE BEING NO FURTHER BUSINESS THE MEETING CLOSED AT 4.30PM |
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MINUTES OF THE LIQUOR ACCORD COMMITTEE MEETING HELD
IN THE COBAR SHIRE COUNCIL CHAMBERS ON
TUESDAY 11 JUNE 2019 COMMENCING AT 2:00PM

1. WELCOME & APOLOGIES

Present:

Mrs Linda Carter Manager
Mrs Cindy Bryan Owner
Mr Andrew Bryan Owner
Boz Simeonovic Manager

Cobar Memorial Services
Empire Hotel

Empire Hotel

Town & Country

Janefte Booth
Peter Viatko
Cr Lilliane Brady OAM Mayor

Cobar Shire Council
Cobar Shire Council
Cobar Shire Council

General Manager

Brad Beeson Manager Cobar Bowling & Golf Club
Leanne Pickard Manager Copper City Hotel
Derran Franpton Manager Copper City Hotel
Matt Carey Manager Khans IGA

Apologies:

Sgt Karen Bartholomew NSW Police

Sgt Chris Power NSW Police

Rachel Warren Manager Great Western Hotel

RESOLVED:

That the apologies received from Sgt Karen Bartholomew - NSW Police,
Sgt Chris Power — NSW Police and Rachel Warren be accepted.
Lilliane Brady OAM/ Boz Simeonovic CARRIED

PUBLIC ADDRESS SESSION

Nil.

ADOPTION OF PREVIOUS MINUTES

Resolved:

That the minutes of the previous meeting held on Tuesday, 9 April 2019
be confirmed as a true and correct record of the proceedings of that
meeting.

Lilliane Brady OAM /Linda Carter CARRIED

BUSINESS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES

- Has the smoking complaint in the Main Street been followed up and
dealt with?
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5. CORRESPONDENCE

Nil.

6. |ITEMS OF BUSINESS

6.1 2018/2019 LIQUOR ACCORD ANNUAL FEES ($50)

All in attendance advised of the outstanding Annual 2018/2019 Fees:
- Grand Hotel.

6.2 BARRED PATRONS

Discussions have been held on Barred Patrons.

6.3 LICENCED PREMISES REPORT

Discussions have been held on what has been happening with the
Licensees and the establishments in attendance.

The general consensus is that it is very quiet around town.
The Empire reporied that all patrons were well behaved after the races.

Copper City Hotel had DJ Khanage on Saturday night, with around 60
attendees and no incidents fo repori.

6.4 LIQUOR AND GAMING GRANT APPLICATION

Application for Security Course — outcome must be imminent — online
portal still shows that it is pending.

6.5 NSW GOVERNMENT — OFFICE OF RESPONSIBLE GAMBLING —
GRANT SUBMISSION

No application to be submitted.

6.6 ELECTION OF NEW DEPUTY CHAIRPERSON AND BANK
SIGNATORY

Election of Deputy Chairperson

Brad Beeson was nominated and elected as Deputy Chairperson.
Linda Carter/ Lilliane Brady OAM CARRIED
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POLICING MATTERS

7.1 GENERAL POLICING MATTERS

No Police in attendance.

it has been reported on Facebook that crime in Cobar has increased.
Walk throughs are still being conducted.

Peter Vlatko of Cobar Shire Council arrived at the meeting at 2:15pm.

7.2 INCIDENTS AT LOCAL PREMISES

Discussions to be held with Police at the next meeting on the installation
of a similar program in Licenced Premises as is used for shoplifiers, as a
deterrent for drug users.

COUNCIL MATTERS

GENERAL MANAGER'’S REPORT

Discussions held on CCTV installation for the whole town as part of
community safety — will apply under Safer Communities Fund; Council
are currently buying and installing separate systems from problem areas
within the Shire; Council are currently scoping works to get the correct
system.

Discussions have been held on the Grey Mardi Gras:

- When is the next date?

- Can the promotional information be sent out?

- This will be discussed at the next Councillor Workshop - as the
cost of the event was $80,000.

- Looking at improvements for the next event/ potential to link with
other events.

Discussions have been held on the 150 Year Celebrations:

- Have we set a month for the celebrations?

- Will it be a yearlong event?

- All in attendance have been advised that a Committee has been
formed to organise the celebration;

- A further update will be provided at the next meeting.

GENERAL BUSINESS

FIFO/ DIDO workers are kiling the town, there are currently no
incentives to stay in town, but there are incentives to travel, there is not
an easy solution to this problem. Council are aware of the issue and are
working on it.
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Andrew and Cindy Bryan left the meeting at 2:35pm.

Presentation to be done at next meeting as Lloyd was not in attendance

- Lloyd Brooks will be doing a campaign on a new nasal spray product
that stops overdosing.

9. NEXT MEETING

Tuesday, 13 August 2019 at 2:00pm in the Council Chambers.
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MINUTES OF THE COBAR YOUTH COUNCIL
MEETING HELD IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS ON
MONDAY 17 JUNE 2019 COMMENCING AT 4:23PM

PRESENT: Kelly Archer, Chloe Polack, Angela Shepherd, Katie Archer, Konnah Sime, Andrew
Roberts and Julie Payne.

APOLOGIES: Matt Botten and Narelle Kriz.

MINUTES FROM THE PREVIOUS MEETING

MOTION: That the Minutes of the Meeting held on Monday, 27 May 2019 be accepted as true and
correct record of that Meeting.
Chloe Polack / Kelly Archer CARRIED

BUSINESS ARISING FROM MINUTES

- Nil

GENERAL BUSINESS

- The draft Cobar Youth Council (CYC) shirt arrived. The members agreed that they liked the
shirt and it was suited to their standards.

- The CYC discussed what was happening for the next Miner’s Ghost Festival. Clr Julie
Payne mentioned that it was undecided whether there would be a Miner’s Ghost Festival
and said she’d report back once she went to the next meeting. Ideas for the festival included
a food stall or some type of activity. However, it was noted that the majority of members
would be in the middle of their HSC exams at this time.

- Members discussed that more recruits were needed for the committee because the majority
will be leaving when school is finished. It was noted that posters should be made and put up
around the High School or the town, and that maybe a talk could be done at school in
relation to their leadership challenge.

- The Youth Conference in Bankstown was discussed. Chloe described the activities and
things she did when she went on the trip. Kelly, Angela, Chloe and Andrew showed interest
in attending the event. It was decided to discuss this when there was more information
available.

CORRESPONDENCE

- Nil

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting for the Cobar Youth Council will be held on Monday, 22 July 2019 at 4:30pm in
the Youthie.

THERE BEING NO FURTHER BUSINESS THE MEETING CLOSED AT 4.36PM |
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